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Congratulations to the CPUC for denying the permit to build the Quail Brush Power Plant. The whole plan was
poorly conceived and an obvious attempt by outside interests to trample on the quality of life for local citizens
for the financial gain of a few. I'm no tree hugging eco-nut but even a pro energy person would be
embarrassed by this brazen disregard for human health and right to peaceful enjoyment. Good job CPUC! Its
nice to know that you can do better, we can do better! Let's do better! If this thing has to be built then it can
certainly be built somewhere that is not next to a peaceful neighborhood, a High School and a regional park!
What a stupid idea. Good job and keep up the good work. Don't let these guys step on our necks with their
steel toed boots.

Sincerely,
Adrian van Ravesteyn
Concerned Citizen



